
	

Spencer	Mabry	

Employment:	Co-Owner,	Economy	Drug,	Berryville	

Education:	University	of	Arkansas	Medical	Sciences	–	Pharm.D.	
Compounding	Specialist,	Travel	Health	Certified	
	
Why	do	you	want	to	serve	on	the	APA	Board	of	Directors?	
I	have	worked	as	a	pharmacist	for	over	16	years	now,	the	last	8	as	an	owner	and	I	feel	it	is	hugely	important	
to	have	a	strong	and	focused	association	that	looks	out	for	all	facets	of	pharmacy	practice	in	Arkansas.			
This	last	legislative	session	my	cousin	Clint	Penzo	was	elected	to	the	House	Of	Representatives,	and	he	
has	consulted	with	me	several	times	on	pharmacy	and	medical	related	issues.		The	back	and	forth	with	
Clint	has	really	made	me	rediscover	the	legislative	system	and	its	importance	and	awakened	a	real	desire	
to	be	involved	in	the	future	of	pharmacy	in	our	state.	
	


